
 
 

GLS / C /818-24  CIRCULAR                                       26th March 2024 

HOLIDAY – GOOD FRIDAY 

 
Dear Parents, 

 
Kindly be informed that the school will remain closed on Friday, 29th March 2024 on 

account of Good Friday. 

 

Warm regards, 

 
 Alexander Asha                                   درن كسلأ  آشا
 Principal                         المدرسة   مديرة 
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